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Road layout changes in readiness for Tesco Express opening         

1030, Thursday 30th March 2023 

Village Square/Roman Road 

 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

We would like to advise you of the road layout changes needed to facilitate the opening of 

the Tesco Express situated in the Village Square. This will mean incoming traffic will run 

along the permanent road instead of the temporary road that was constructed to enable 

the build of both the commercial units and Sycamore View.  

Roman Road will also be opened up again giving residents back the ability to access parts of 

the development via both ends of Little Stanion. 

Pedestrians will be able to walk up and down the footpath on one side of Roman Road and 

then cross over the road along the new footway in front of Tesco, giving good access to both 

the school and Tesco.  

The plan below illustrates the above. 

We thank you in advance for you cooperation. 
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